
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 1st April – Friday 5th April 
 

We have been: 

• Drawing and writing about our favourite learning about India last 
week 

• Creating and decorating Easter cards 
• Making our own Easter nest crispy cakes 

• Writing the recipe for our Easter nests 

 

In Maths we have been: 

• Using ‘dragon eggs’ and ‘fairy eggs’ to estimate and count more and 

less 

• Counting eggs and identifying the number to show this amount 

• Using an Easter bunny to hop on our number line to compare 

numbers e.g showing that 6 is bigger than 4 

 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Practising our digraphs ‘th’, ‘ng’ and ‘ai’ and learning the new 
tricky word ‘my’. We have been playing lots of lovely games to 

practise spotting these new digraphs in words e.g cross the river 

game, sorting ‘th’ words, phonics bingo, tricky word hunt. These 

new digraphs are tricky to distinguish and spot in words so please 

continue practising these when sharing books together at home or 

replicating some of our fun phonic games! 

Have a wonderful Easter break and we will see you all back at school 

on Tuesday 23
rd
 April. 

From all the Reception team x 

 

 

 


